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Keri O'Brien

From: Nadene Grossman Orr <nadene@wevegotthekeys.com>
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 4:25 PM
To: Teri Johnston; Albert Childress; Samuel Kaufman; Clayton Lopez; Billy Wardlow; Todd C. Stoughton; 

lcarey@cityofkeywest-fl.gov; Cheri Smith; City Clerk External E-Mail
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support for Rams Head - Amphitheater Renewal

 
Mayor, Commissioners & City Management  
 
I’m writing to confirm my full support for Rams Head to continue the management of our Coffee 
Butler Amphitheater. 
 
As an Event Director who produces several of our city-wide events and community fundraisers, I have 
had many opportunities to work with and alongside the Rams Head Team.  They are brilliant event 
partners,  generously dedicated and focused on our community.   They have produced a diverse 
and wonderful line up of performances, creating a truly unique experience for all who 
attend.  Successfully drawing visitors and residents to see these world class entertainers in this one-of-
a-kind venue. 
 
With my 30+ years of perspective in our Key West tourism industry, it is apparent that Rams Head has 
successfully established the Amphitheater as one of our top attractions.   In this industry we are 
always working months and years into the future; please renew their agreement and allow this 
momentum to continue for Rams Head and Key West!    
 
Professionally and personal – I am inspired by the way Rams Head has built up this venue for the 
benefit of everyone in the Florida Keys – and I look forward to working with them on many future 
endeavors.    
 
 

nadene grossman orr 
President & CEO 
305‐295‐9112 
 

 
 
 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


